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                    April 21, 2018 
                                                 





            10:00am.
The Bridgton Planning Board was called to order at 6:00p.m. by Steve Collins, Chair.  Those in attendance were: Steve Collins, Chair; Dee Miller, Deb Brusini and Kenneth Gibbs, Alternate and Catherine Pinkham, Alternate. Absent was Mike Figoli 
The Pledge of Allegiance

Appoint Alternate(s) to vote in place of any absent regular member(s), if necessary.
Kenneth Gibbs and Catherine Pinkham were not appointed as voting members as there was not voting.
Site Walk-
· Balloons were not in place as it was windy and the applicant felt it was a safety issue.
· #11 on map is 2 way entry

· Orange ribbon on large building is building height

· Yellow house will be removed for parking and landscape

· Driveway will be through the building currently there.

· All buildings to be removed

· Rain gardens will be treated and filtered prior to reaching river

· Building number 2 is conference center/pool/fitness center 8 hotel rooms

· Building number 2 will be 3 stories tall

· Set back is 25 feet from building to stream

· Orange line and string indicated footprint of 60 room hotel

· Ridge of 60 room hotel will be 40 feet

· Flags marked the Stevens Brook Trail

· Buffer to red house will stay

· The building there now is almost footprint of new building. New building will be 6 foot longer

· The lot is 2 ½ acres

· Kennard street side- will clean trees to the stonewall

· #8 storm water basin

· No vernal pool

· Citizen commented that he would still like to see a vertical footprint

· Driveway on Kennard St. is 24 feet wide

· Will be a sign at that entrance with low level lights for safety

· No proposed restriction on directional

· Traffic flow being engineered

· #9 is center of entrance

· White house will remain

· Feedback given to applicant will be considered

· No sidewalks on Kennard Street

· Question of soil samples in the application
Adjourn
Steve closed the site walk at 11:11am.

Respectfully Submitted,
_______________________________

Brenda Day, Administrative Assistant
Town of Bridgton 
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